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I would like to express my objection to L.D.1479. Your looking to create a law that 
will limit Law Enforcements ability to address all violations. Instead of changing laws
to protect violators (who should be held accountable , address the issue by holding 
Police Departments responsible for their officers actions if misconduct is determined. 
I'm a retired officer (30 years) and believe that most all officers have good intentions 
in the performance of their duties. The media and public is very quick to criticize 
when one situation that ends with negative results. Do you realize how many 
domestic disturbances, mentally ill individuals and etc that police handle each day, 
that are resolved on the positive side. On a further note I don't believe Law 
Enforcement or the general public are racist. You need to address the very very few 
that are hateful no matter what their race is . 


